
All-Call March 25, 2022 

 

The Forestville Middle-High School conducted a routine safety drill this morning where we had 

support from the Sherriff’s K-9 units.  Staff and students were directed through the safety 

protocols to ensure everyone’s safety during this drill.  The K-9 unit scanned the building as a 

training exercise and at the same time provided District administration with valuable 

information and feedback regarding our safety procedures.  No illegal drugs or hazardous 

materials were found during this exercise and all students and staff were accounted for and 

safe throughout the exercise.  Thank you for your support. 


